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Come to the City Council Redistricting Public Hearing on Tuesday evening from
5:00-7:00pm. This meeting is being held in the Iannella Chamber at City Hall. 

Redistricting is in the process of drawing lines of districts from which our district
councilors are elected in the City of Boston. The nine districts in the City are
redrawn every ten years according to the latest census data. The goals of
redistricting are to ensure that all nine of our districts reflect population changes
and racial diversity. We want to hear from you, so attend a meeting, send an email
or call our office. This process needs to be complete by the first week in
November.

https://www.boston.gov/departments/city-council


Proud to help tackle our affordable housing crisis in the City of Boston. Mayor Wu
moves to speed up Boston affordable housing construction with executive order:
https://www.wgbh.org/news/politics/2022/10/06/wu-moves-to-speed-up-boston-affordable-
housing-construction-with-executive-order

Our
Legislation

Press Releases

Hero Square Dedication for Don Baker

Proud to join the Baker family & neighbors from the @CSHCivicAssoc
for the Hero Square Dedication for Don Baker at Harborview & Sydney St. Mr.
Baker was injured in action while serving in the Vietnam war receiving a Purple
Heart & a Bronze Star upon his return. Thank you for your service.

Haitian Leaders Lunch at Carney Hospital

Joined the Haitian Health Outreach Program to d iscuss strategies, build trust and
equity access around health care for our Haitian neighbors. Great to have my team
collaborate with Representative Fluker-Oakley, Christine Poff, and Carney
Hospital to move the conversation forward. As the Chair of Public Health, it is
important to me that we ensure equitable, health care for all our residents of
Boston. 

https://erinforboston.com/legislation
https://erinforboston.com/press-releases
https://twitter.com/CSHCivicAssoc


Love when I bump into Nancy, Lelia and James.

National Day of Remembrance for Murder Victims

Joined families who lost a loved one to murder to support each other and
always remember. Was with the Louis D. Brown Peace Institute, The Spot for Life, the
District Attorney's office, Boston Police and other elected officials at PJP Park for a kite
flying tribute to remember those we have lost.



National Coffee with a Cop Day

Our Team joined Commissioner Cox and the Boston Police at Dudley Cafe to celebrate
National Coffee with a Cop Day! Thank you to the Cadets and the department for your
outstanding community policing. 

Sheet Metal Local 17

Congratulations to the apprentices that graduated from the Sheet Metal Local 17 .
Your hard work and dedication paid off. Local 17 is committed to providing quality

http://www.lu17jatc.org


training for all apprentices. Through education and practical job related training;
Local Union 17 provides its contractors with productive, responsible, and skilled
workforce that will take our industry confidently into the future. “Excellence through
Education”

Allston Brighton Parade

Great to see so many AB neighbors out along the route of this year's parade.
Happy that the parade is back after a two year hiatus due to Covid. See you next
year Allston Brighton!

Women Build Boston Conference 2022



Such a powerful feeling to be in a room of hundreds of women in labor recognizing
their contributions and celebrating their accomplishments to the labor movement
here in Boston! Built under a Project Labor Agreement (PLA), the greatest tool to
create equity in the construction industry, the Encore Boston Harbor resort and
casino project was a groundbreaking achievement for women in the building
trades. As the site of the largest number of women workers on any single
construction project in U.S. history, Encore provides the perfect backdrop for this
historic conference. https://womenbuildboston.com

Cape Verdean Association of Boston



Cape Verdean Association of Boston, was formed with a mission to promote the
power and the potential of the Cape Verdean community.CVAB has a long history
of advocating on behalf of the community’s needs. It is the public voice with a
commitment to social justice issues around race, which advocates for, and reflects
the opinions of over 60,000 Cape Verdeans in the Greater Boston
area. https://www.cvaboston.org

Brian Honan 5K

Another great Brian Honan 5K Road Race. Great to cheer on all the participants
of the family-friendly run/walk with State Representative Kevin Honan, his mom
and all the other neighbors in Allston-Brighton. http://www.brianhonan.org

Italian Flag Raising



Proud to stand with our Italian neighbors in celebrating Italian Heritage month and
raising the flag on City Hall Plaza. Thank you to the 4th graders from the Eliot k8
School in the North End for joining us and singing the American and Italian
national anthems for us! Thank you to former City Councilors Sal LaMattina, State
Representative Rob Consalvo, Register of Deeds Steve Murphy and Mark
Ciommo for joining us. 

Mission Hill Road Race



Thank you to all the volunteers, and community organizers, who made the Mission
Hill Road Race a huge success to raise funds for the MHNHS’s Kevin Fitzgerald
Park! Great to see the colleges in the neighborhood participating in the this annual
event. https://wit.edu https://www.northeastern.edu http://www.bu.edu

Boston Little Saigon

The Boston Little Saigon Cultural District aims to highlight, recognize, and
preserve Vietnamese American culture already present in the area and the
community’s significant contributions to Dorchester’s unique history of
immigrant experiences. We strive to help local arts and humanities improve
the quality and range of their public programs so that more local families can
benefit from them.
OUR GOALS

Establish the district as a tourist destination
Instill a sense of pride and ownership in the community
Attract new businesses into the area
Reinvent a point of attraction for Vietnamese American cuisine,
events, language programs, businesses and organizations

Boston Little Saigon

https://www.bostonlittlesaigon.org/about


Sr. Gail from St. Ann's

Great feeling when your elementary school principal from the 1970's is waiting
along the parade route to see you. Thank you for your prayers and constant
support.

Welcome back Staff Sergeant Mannion. We
are proud of your hard work as a fusion
analyst while deployed with the United
States Air Force 102nd Intelligence Wing.
Our office missed you these past six months
and we are happy you are back as our full
time Director of Constituent Services.

LLEGO Boston 



Proud to join LLEGO Boston, Boston Police from B-3, Commissioner Cox, Sheriff
Tompkins and the Suffolk County Sheriff's Department,  Latino faith leaders and
seniors from the community at their National Faith & Blue Brunch.

Dorchester Baseball Fall Day

https://latinolawenforcementgroup.org


Happy to join Dorchester Little League  for a fun fall field day at the newly
renovated McConnell park in Savin Hill. My children played for
Dorchester Baseball when they were younger and I am happy to see the
program continuing to thrive for our youth. 

Roslindale Parade

Fun day at the 47th Annual Roslindale Parade! Thank you to all the neighbors
who came out along the route.

Gold Star Families

We recognized Gold Star Mother's and Family Day with a flag raising at the State
House & City Hall. President Flynn and I welcomed the Gold Star families into the
Council Chamber for a ceremony. Thank you to State Representative Xiarhos for
joining us and bravely sharing the story of your son.

Neighborhood House Charter School

http://www.dorchesterlittleleague.org


Stopped by the Neighborhood House Charter School Family Fun Day. It was a
beautiful gathering demonstrating the strong relationships they have with their
families. The highlights were meeting Spanky and seeing my
former students Kevin and Lillian. 

WOODY

A well deserved honor for living legend & Tuskegee Airman Enoch "Woody"
Woodhouse. Thank you for your service & breaking barriers for so many Woody.

Seniors at the Phoenix

Love when Team Murphy joins the seniors on Friday at the Phoenix. Getting out
into the neighborhoods and meeting people where they are. That is how we know
what our neighbors need from us. 



Perkins Community Center

Visited the team at the Perkins BCYF Center and got to meet the Table Tennis
team. I may pick up a new sport and join them next week. You can drop off
canned goods and toiletries over the next two weeks for the drive they organized
for the victims of Hurricane Ian in Florida.

Civic Engagement Day

CIVIC ENGAGEMENT DAY is October 12th! An opportunity for Boston residents
with disabilities to learn about all of the ways they can get involved with their local
government. https://boston.gov/calendar/civic-engagement-day…

https://www.boston.gov/departments/boston-centers-youth-families/bcyf-perkins
https://t.co/pf8x3Y4NXf


The City of Boston is honored to have been selected as a marquee event host for
this year’s national Faith & Blue Weekend, which is scheduled from Friday,
October 7 to Monday, October 10, 2022. The Boston Police Department has been
an engaged, supportive and participating partner of this endeavor since its
inception in 2020.  Faith-based partnerships are a powerful motivator to
addressing some of the communities most challenging issues, including
addressing violence, quality of life issues and building trust. Team Murphy
attended many of the events this weekend and look forward to the Interfaith
Celebration on Monday at the Lawn on D.

AANA
We are always attending community
meetings across the city and we are



happy to hear concerns and answer
questions. Last week we were at the
Ashmont Adams Neighborhood
Association Meeting talking to
 neighbors about redistricting, and
heard a great presentation from The
Irish Pastoral Center. Thank you to
The Industry for
providing delicious food and
beverages.

O'Sullivan Hockey

Spots are filling up fast! Don’t miss out. Register today at
www.dorchesteryouthhockey.com

Hicks Auto Body

An honor to join Willie Hicks Sr., owner of Hicks Auto Body for over 50 years, as
they named the square after him. Hicks Auto Body has been a wonderful staple in
our community. Congratulations Mr. Hicks!

Supporting Small Businesses

https://www.ipcboston.org
https://www.theindustryonadams.com
http://www.dorchesteryouthhockey.com/?fbclid=IwAR0A-DnHeu6Fl8pI0akKDW7g5p-HRreheVPoEiJE1H0fB5-P_MvyKXC6QYk


Small Business Saturday this week is featuring @sugarbowlcafeboston! A local
favorite for everything from coffee to cocktails. Sugar Bowl Cafe is loved for its
cozy atmosphere and delicious menu. A neighborhood favorite! ☕️���

Open Streets Dorchester

Boston Open Streets was on Dot Ave. last weekend. Great time seeing City Hall
departments, vendors, small businesses and neighbors out! Let's continue to
celebrate the diversity and culture of our City.

Go Terriers!



The official mascot for Boston University is Rhett. Their team nickname is the Terriers, so it
seems fitting that they would have a Boston Terrier for a mascot. Fun fact: The  school
colors are Scarlet and White. The mascot is named Rhett after Rhett Butler from Gone With
the Wind, because "no one loves Scarlet more than Rhett."

Please reach out to our office if there is anything you need.
We are here for you!

Erin J. Murphy 
Boston City Councilor At-Large
Erin.Murphy@Boston.gov
617-635-3115

Committee to Elect Erin Murphy | 138 Msgr. Lydon Way, Boston, MA 02124
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